Minutes 9/24/71 AS(PEP)72-5

## POLICY STATEMENT APPROVED

## UNIT LIMITS FOR THE BACCALAUREATE DEGREE ON SUPERVISORY COURSES

Unit limits for the baccalaureate degree on supervisory courses, such as Special Topics, Directed Research, or independent study, etc., shall be left up to each department to specify.

Distributed to the Academic Senate 4/14/71 and 4/30/71. Deemed approved by the Academic Senate 5/14/71.

Approved by the President of the College 6/11/71.

\*"This approval assumes that in establishing new or different unit limits for baccalaureate degree on supervisory courses each department will follow consultative procedures with the appropriate school committees, the Dean of the School involved, the Office of the Dean of Academic Planning, and the Planning & Educational Policies Council, as appropriate."